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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.57 Date-01/02/18
To: Parents (Class 1 to 6)

From: The Principal

Subject: Aadhar Card

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that, as per a circular received by the school from the District Education
Department it is compulsory for every student to have an Aadhar Card.

We request you to send a photocopy of the Aadhar Card of your ward if it is available to the school
by tomorrow.

Request you to do the needful on an urgent basis.

With Warm Regards,

o Ypaln
“Mrs.Sutapa Mishra

The Principal

Redbricks School (Class 1 to 6)



